Dear Ms Mitchell,

In response to the mail regarding the above-mentioned matter we, the Namakwa District office of the Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development has three affected grant allocations. It is as follows: Firstly, The Comprehensive Agricultural Support Programme Grant, Secondly the Illima/Letsema Projects Grant and lastly the Land Care Programme Grant.Â

It is our recommendation that due to our funded projects, any budget cuts incurred will negatively affect further production, employment and overall sustainability and service delivery especially in the Namakwa District.

Kind regards Natalie Van Wyk

Candidate: Production Scientist (Aquaculture)

Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development

Springbok Office (w) 0876300328 (c) 0717188772Â